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 10:30- Exercise 

11:00 4th of July 
planning 
 
2:00 Getting to know 
you- 
Roll a topic 
5:30 Euchre with Carol 

9:30 Catholic 
Communion 
10:30 Exercise 
11:00 Book Club 
 
2:00 Red, White, and 
Blue theme BINGO  

10:30 Decorating and 
preparation for the 4th of 
July 
 
2:00 Country Deputies 
Band 
 
3:30- Bible Study 

 
10:00 RED, WHITE, and 
BLUE Independence 
Day Bash  
 

Dress up! 
Patriotic Activities all day 
 

10:00 Coffee Clutch 
Family Visits 
 
2:00  
 
 
 
5:00 Lawrence Welk 

7:00 Mass Channel 9 
10:00 Lutheran Church 
channel 7 

2:00 Euchre   

10:30 Resident Council 
Outside Cookout for 
Lunch 
 
2:00 Humane Society 
Visiting with rescue 
animals 
 

10:30- Pastor  
Tremelling 
And Protestant 
Communion 
 
2:00 White Board Trivia 
 
5:30 Euchre with Carol 

9:30 Catholic 
Communion 
 
10:30 Exercise 
1:00 Bus Trip to Harris 
Park- Ley Pavillion 
Magic, Science, and 
juggling  

9:00 Hair with Mary 
10:00 Nails 
 
 
1:30 Book Club 
2:00 Balloon Volleyball 
 
3:30 Bible Study 

10:15 Linda Seeley on 
the Piano 
 
2:00 BINGO 
 

10:00 Coffee Clutch 
Family Visits 
3:00 Brewers on TV- 
Fireplace Room 
Or Creative Coloring 
5:00 Lawrence Welk 
Fireworks @ Dusk 
Farmer’s Appreciation 

7:00 Mass Channel 9 
10:00 Lutheran Church 
channel 7 
Hans and Max visit  
2:00 Euchre 

Phyllis H. Birthday 

10:30 Exercise 
11:00 Book Club 
 
Outside Cookout for 
Lunch 
 
2:00 Sand Art Activity 

10:30 Exercise 
2:00 Officer Pepper and 
Service Dog Charlie to 
visit 
 
 
 
5:30 Euchre with Carol 

9:30 Catholic 
Communion 
10:30 Exercise 
11:00 Book Club 
1:00 Bus Trip to Harris 
Park- Ley Pavillion 
Big Trucks City of 
Dodgeville 
2:45 My Town Square  

9:00 Hair with Mary 
10:00 Nails 
 
2:00 Creative 
Craft/Painting 
3:30 Bible Study 
 
Sharon B. Birthday 

10:30Croon with Carol- 
MC side 
 
1:45 Movie Day  
popcorn bar  
3:45 Book Club 

10:00 Coffee Clutch 
Family Visits 
2:00  
 
 
 
5:00 Lawrence Welk 
Phyllis Z. Birthday 

7:00 Mass Channel 9 
10:00 Lutheran Church 
channel 7 

11:30 -3:00pm 
Dodgeville TOWN 
SQUARE- German Band 
BUS TRIP 

10:30 Exercise 
11:00 Book Club 
 
Outside Cookout for 
Lunch 
2:00 Humane Society 
Visiting with rescue 
animals 

10:30 Exercise 
 
 
2:00 BINGO 
5:30 Euchre with Carol 
  
 
Lois N. Birthday 

9:30 Catholic 
Communion 
 
10:30 Exercise 
11:00 Book Club 
 
2:00 Doug Wayne 
Entertainment  

9:00 Hair with Mary 
10:00 Nails 
 
2:00 Name that Tune  
with teams 
 
3:30 Bible Study 

10:30 Church Ladies 
 
1:00 Red Hat Ladies 
Meeting 
2:45 Pre-game Brewers 
vs. Marlins in Fireplace 
Room  

10:00 Coffee Clutch 
Family Visits 
 
2:00  
 
 
 
5:00 Lawrence Welk 

7:00 Mass Channel 9 
10:00 Lutheran Church 
channel 7 

2:00 Euchre  

Kim R. Birthday 

10:30 Exercise 
11:00 Book Club 
 
2:00 Hanging Craft with 
Beads 

10:30 Exercise 
 
 
2:00 Spiritual Therapy 
And Craft 
 
5:30 Euchre with Carol 
 

9:30 Catholic 
Communion 
10:30 Exercise 
11:00 Book Club 
2:00 Jeff playing music 
and celebrating July 
Birthdays  
 

9:00 Hair with Mary 
10:00 Nails 
 
 
2:00 BINGO 
 
3:30 Bible Study 

Calendar Subject to Change 
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